
From: Andrew count > 
Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 3:14 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: Season rate change - EB-2020-0246
 
 
I'm formally writing to complain about the ending of the seasonal rate plan for Cottages in Ontario.
I'm shocked and appalled you would make this change now during covid when so many people are
struggling. Six months of the year, the power switch there is literally SHUT OFF. Now I hear OEB has
decided that you will charge for the time when the power isn't even on. How do you justify charging
people for the shake of increased profits.

Hydro 1 is reporting a 1.1 billion Q2 profit. How about you take ownership and manage the business
instead of punishing the customers. Your incompetence is not our fault nor an excuse.

1. Can you please disclose the board member profit sharing as a result of this increase to the
seasonal rate.

2. Can you please disclose the study in proving distribution rates are not appropriate. And provide
the forecasted loss Hydro 1 will incurr by continuing to offer the seasonal rate.

Thank you,
Andrew Count
Huycke Island Cottage Owner
 




